Dear Prospective Student,

The founders of the 1861 Girls School are gratified that you are considering attending the school. As we travel back in time for the 24th year together, we hope that you will be among the class of young ladies who accompany us on this one-of-a-kind journey to the Old South.

Our new campus is set among 300 acres of rolling Tennessee farmland and pasture. The crowning jewel of this plantation is Antrim House, a true antebellum plantation home. All students will be accommodated in real boarding school style within the walls of Antrim House, thus fulfilling a longtime dream.

Imagine carriage rides, games, and strolls through meadows with only pastoral views on every hand. Included also in this experience are exciting new courses, along with the cherished, long-established standard classes, well-known and respected standards of ladylike and gentlemanly conduct, traditional period cuisine, and the opportunity for lifelong friendships.

You will be in the company of the time tested, caring, and dependable teachers who through the years have conducted the school at its previous location. The Jackson Cadets and their associates will once more be at your disposal for dance lessons and the commencement ball.

We are sure that your time spent in this setting among friends old and new will provide each student with an unsurpassed adventure into a time of grace and culture.

All information relating to registration, tuition, and what to bring may be found on this website www.1861girlsschool.com.

Your servants,

William Mark Orman & Mrs. John R. (Angie) McClanahan, Jr. for the entire faculty

Mrs. Bobby (Tammy) Hatcher, Mrs. Robert (Renee) Bowser, Rev. Mrs. James (Michelle) Lunsford, Mrs. Douglas (Kendyl) Stokes,
Mrs. Sean Robert (Sarah Elizabeth) McLeod,

Miss Eleanna Flautt, Miss Susannah Flautt